
USS Foxwood at Riverhead Cardboard boat Race 2014 

After much planning; a few residents of our community decided to create a cardboard boat to enter in the 
town race. Two brave residents volunteered to be the oarsmen. .After much hard work we entered the 

race on June 29th, 2014. 
 

The USS Foxwood took 3rd place. 
We are Champions! 

 


